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Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 9:06 AM 
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards 

Subject: Pinecrest Lake 

 
Dear Mr. Parks: 

I don't think it's reasonable that domestic water customers should have to 

undergo water rationing so that cabin owners and campers can paddle boat 

on Pinecrest Lake.  The State Water Resources Control Board needs to 

consider domestic use as more important than recreational use.  While it 

is true that TUD needs to invest in additional capital improvements, these 

are very difficult in today's economy.  There are also serious 

environmental and easement issues related to piping the ditches. Allow the 

historic management of the lake. 

Terry Cox 

Sonora 


